
Special Education TEA/LEA Director Webinar 

September 23, 2021 

I. Welcome and Introductions

II. Overview and Norms

• TEA is conducting webinars to share information directly with LEA special education leaders. TEA will use
these webinars to review and discuss guidance, FAQs, and other materials that have been pushed into the
field or are in development that relate to students with disabilities and special education.

• TEA will also use tools within the system including polling and multiple choice questioning to gather
feedback on clarity of materials and opportunities to improve future iterations of content.

• TEA will not take live questions in these webinars, we will collect questions and use them to generate
future guidance materials, FAQs and support documents.

III. Discussion Items

• Tebbi Bowman: Operating Procedures Update – Child Find, Evaluation and FAPE
• Mandy Young and Dawne Vanderhule: Updates to 19 TAC Chapter 89

IV. Next Meeting

• October 14, 2021 at 2:00pm


